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Department of History, SLC organised  Mr. Sanjay Kumar Memorial Lecture on 14th 

September 2022 in the Seminar hall of Shyam  Lal College, University of Delhi. Teacher in 

charge and convenor Dr. Gayatri Chaturvedi organised this event as Departmental Lecture in 

memory of one of our young   colleague Late Mr. Sanjay Kumar, who left us at an early age 

to the  heavenly abode on 27th September 2017. 

The Principal of the college, Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar, Dr. Alka Sharma and a large number of 

teaching staff including Prof. Pravin Kumar, Prof. Neena Shirish, Dr. Jaya Kakkar, Dr. 

Priyanka Thakur, Dr. Kavita Arora, Dr. Rajkumar, Mr. Nishant Kumar Singh, Mr. Sanoj 

Kumar, Mr. Rohan Mandal, Dr. Jitendra Kumar Meena ,  Mr. Ganesh Prasad, Dr. Wasim and 

office staff including Mr. Manoj Kumar shared their memories  and paid their tribute.   

The chief Guest of the event was Dr. Alka Sharma.  She was the former faculty member and 

officiating Principal of Shyam Lal College.  Dr. Gayatri Chaturvedi welcomed the Chief 

Guest, Principal and the audience. Dr. Jaya Kakkar gave the introduction of Dr.  Alka 

Sharma.  She delivered her lecture on the topic “Quit India Movement”.   She explained in 

an interesting manner how we got our Independence.  She elaborated the circumstances and 

events step by step leading to quit India movement.   This generated a plethora of excitement 

among the audience.  It was followed by discussion on various aspects of Indian National 

Movement, different views of historians and historiography of this phase.  This discussion 

was further carried over by  Prof. Pravin Kumar, Mr.Sanoj Kumar , Mr. Nishant Kr. Singh 

and other teacher.  At the end Dr. Priyanka Thakur proposed the vote of thanks to the 

organisers and the college administration.  

 It was an enriching experience for the students and the event was executed flawlessly by the 

student team of History Department. We the teachers and students thank our principal who 

gave this opportunity to organise such an event.  

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


